South Greenville Fire District

“Caring for our Community”

E EST. 1965 ! )

Mobile Food Vendors Inspection Application

This document is a South Greenville Fire District inspection application for mobile food
vendors with the intent of operating within the South Greenville Fire District
jurisdictional boundaries. This application process carries no fee. South Greenville Fire
District inspections do not omit any other jurisdiction requirements or their permitting
processes. All mobile food vendors are required to contact South Greenville Fire District
prior to operating within this jurisdiction.

Name of Business:

Mailing Address:

Person of Contact:

Phone Number: Email:

License Plate#: Date:

Name of Applicant:

Signature of Applicant:

Please complete and return application via USPS or email to:

South Greenville Fire District Fire Marshal

Office of the Fire Marshal Paul Horn

8305 Augusta Rd South Greenville Fire District
Pelzer, SC 29669 phorn@sgfdfire.com

Matthew S. Sutherland, Fire Chief Joel D. Finley, Assistant Chief
8305 Augusta Rd. Pelzer, SC 29669 (864) 243-5650


mailto:phorn@sgfdfire.com

